
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Incident: Brooklyn Site -- Update #1 
 
Kelowna, BC – July 12, 2021 - At about 10:45 am, there was a catastrophic failure where a crane fell 
during the dismantling process at our Brooklyn construction site. 
 
Mission Group immediately evacuated the building and emergency crews were dispatched to the site. We 
continue to work closely with emergency responders to assess the situation.     

 
We are unable to confirm the number and extent of injuries at this time.  
 
Mission Group expresses its deepest sympathy for the families of those affected by this tragedy. 
We have set up support services to help those in need.   
 
The health and safety of our employees, trades and the community at large remain our top priority. 
 
We will update you as information becomes available. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




